



 
Dear Prospective Parents, 

Thank you for your interest in St. Anne Preschool. We are very excited 
to offer a fantastic preschool, jr. pre-k & pre-k experience for all 
families. Additional tours may be scheduled on an individual basis. We 
accept applications at any time and you do not need to attend a tour prior 
to your submission. Please also visit our website: www.stanne.com for 
more information about St. Anne Preschool. 

Attached you will find an applications form. Please fill out the 
application and return it to St. Anne Preschool as soon as possible. 
Please include the $40 application-processing fee made payable to: St. 
Anne Preschool, along with a copy of your child’s birth certificate. Once 
the information has been received and you have had a chance to tour the 
school, all applicants are placed on a waitlist until space is available. 
Acceptance letters are mailed in early Spring of the year your child is 
eligible to start preschool. 

I look forward to meeting you and your child. If you have any questions, 
please call me at St. Anne Preschool. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Glaeser 


Director 


415-731-2355            1362 A 14TH AVENUE       SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94122


